
From: Barb LaGow [mailto:fefflicka@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 4:23 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Donald Trump Dai Thau 

 

It is not your job, nor is it your RIGHT to define hate speech. 

I am shocked at the level of arrogance you have displayed. 

Sincerely, Barb LaGow 

 


